
 TENNIS AT NEWBURGH SCHOOL   

Tennis will be starting for children in Year 4 at Newburgh school after Easter. We will be 

running the club for 5 weeks starting on Thursday 22nd April at Newburgh school, using the 

ball court.  

All coaches are DBS checked and first aid qualified and a minimum of level 2 qualified. 

DATES – Thursday 22nd April – Thursday 20th May 2021 (5 weeks) 

TIMES – 3.15-4.15pm 

PICK UP – 4.15PM on the key stage 2 playground  

COST - £18 for 5 weeks 

AVAILABILITY – Spaces are limited and are first come first serve. 

CLOTHING – Children must wear their P.E. kit and go home afterwards in it.  

RACKETS – Will be provided by Coolsportz. 

Once payment has been made unfortunately refunds can’t be made. 

If you would like your child to take part in the tennis please contact Lianne 

Candappa directly on 07919104093 or lianne@coolsportz.co.uk  
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